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As a US Army veteran who calls Oregon his home state, I oppose this bill. This bill is 

aimed to protect our citizens of the state of Oregon,  yet indirectly goes against the 

constitution of United States, and removes the checks and balances between the 

people and the government. The people need the right to defend themselves from 

corrupt government.  If this bill is passed, it will just cost the people of OR money, 

taking it to court to prove that it is unconstitutional and 

wasting the peoples money and cost the state time and money!  


